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From the Private Secretary 30 May 1997

A,

We spoke about the desirability of a further meeting between yourself and

the Prime Minister. Can I propose 1730 on Wednesday 4 June for 30 minutes or

50? This would be a useful opportunity to compare notes about where to go next.

You have also been talking to the NIO about arrangements for a group of

representatives of the Orange Order, and they are helping you with this. To

avoid misunderstanding, I hope it is clear that the meeting with the Prime

Minister is for you (and one or two of your UUP colleagues if you wish) and not

the Orange Order representatives. Perhaps you can confirm whether these

arrangements suit you, either from South Africa or on your return?

i

JOHN HOLMES

David Trimble Esq MP


